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2017 ICF CANOE FREESTYLE WORLD 
CHAMPIONSHIPS 

COMPETITION COMMITTEE – RESCHEDULING OF THE K1S 

WOMEN FINAL AND THE K1S MEN FINAL. 

 

After the official communication from local authorities concerning storm alert 

(lightning, hail, rain, …) from 21:00 to 24:00, the competition committee 

proposes the following solution to the concerned team captains: 

1. Keep the original schedule and if we are not able to achieve the 

competition, the final ranking will be based on the semi final ranking. 

2. Start earlier the competition at 20:00 for K1S Women and 20:45 for the 

K1S Men to avoid as much as possible the storm period. 

A team captains meeting was organised at 19.05 with all concerned1 National 

Federation except Poland who was contacted at the same time by the Lluis 

Rabaneda. 

After presentation of the two options and exchanges, all team captains 

attending the meeting voted in favour of the 2nd option. 

 

 

The competition committee 

                                       
1 USA – Stephanie VISELI, ESP – Oriol COLOME, GBR – Tim WARD, FRA – Emmanuel BRUGIN, JPN – 

Motoko ISHIDA 


